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Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming Events

September 2 .................Kickoff Dinner
6:30 p.m. - social

7:00 p.m. - Pot Luck!
First Christian Church Parlor
3500 N Loop 336 W, Conroe

Come meet our sponsors!
Bring a casserole, salad, side or des-

sert.  CCS will provide drinks & plates.

October 7 ..................October meeting
6:30 p.m. - social

7:00 p.m. - program
First Christian Church Parlor
3500 N Loop 336 W, Conroe

October 18.............. Annual Plant Sale
              Outside of Kroger

1217 N Loop 336 West
Place your special orders early!

 Plant Sale Chairmen -
Dennis Bilyeu

Dick Eidem

GREETINGS, CAMELLIA LOVERS!

Welcome back!

It’s been a busy summer, but hopefully the heat and humidity
will start  to subside as buds begin to swell on the early-blooming
camellias.  It’s time now to look forward to seeing old friends
and meeting new ones at our monthly get-togethers, to
preparing for camellia shows and plant sales, and to learning
more about gardening and about our favorite in the garden –
the lovely camellia.

Our first meeting will take place on Tuesday, September
2nd, in the Church Parlor at First Christian Church on Loop 336
W in Conroe.  Jack & Diane Dyer, with help from Meg Mendeck,
will be coordinating our dinner.  Bring your favorite dish - cas-
serole, side, salad or dessert - to share.  CCS will be providing
the paper & plasticware, coffee and iced tea.  We have such
good cooks in our group, we are sure to get a wonderful as-
sortment of Pot Luck treats to enjoy.

This is the meeting where we welcome our sponsors, so
be sure to take a moment to give our thanks to:

Container Grown  - Jeff & Becky Odum
Farmers Insurance - Danny Moore

Henderson Feed & Supply - LaVerna Henderson
Margarita & Peppers - Adam Nunez

New Earth Soils & Mulches - lots of great folks here!
formerly Texans Agri Products

Wiesner Auto & John Wiesner

Jo Ann and Victor Treat will have our
yearbooks ready, and if you haven’t yet had
a chance to pay your dues, Diane Dyer will
be glad to take your money!

See you in September!



 

Support OurSupport OurSupport OurSupport OurSupport Our
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the Coushatta Camellia Society

President ....... Oscar Schank

Editor &
Writer ............ Judy Weidner

A Message from the Treasurer:

Our NEW treasurer, Diane Dyer,  would like to thank
all of you who have already paid your dues, and to re-
mind those who have not yet sent in their money - NOW
is the time to PAY THOSE DUES!  It’s $10 for a single
membership and $15 for a joint membership, a price
which can’t be beat.

Diane is also collecting a record of your birth
month so we can wish our members Happy Birthday.
Something new last year - please give us an emer-
gency contact name and number so we can get you
help if you have a problem at one of our activities.

A Message from the President:

If you shop at Randall’s for your groceries, don’t
forget to have your “Randall’s Good Neighbor” card
scanned at check out.  Coushatta Camellia Society
will receive a percentage of your purchase as a do-
nation.  Don’t have a card? Check with Diane or Os-
car.

We have a number of new members, as well as
changes in address, phone or e-mail, so don’t forget
to get your yearbook when you pay your dues.

Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!
June
Patsy Durham
Charlie Gambrill
James Hoke
Margie Koehl
Roy Kveton
Pamela Lewis
Laurie McCranor
Jim Sadoti
Tommy Weeks
JR Weidner
Jackie Wells

July
Greg Davis
Diane Dyer
Perry Liston
Nancy Meyer
Marie Oliver
Joe Santamaria
Nancy Santamaria
Emory Smith, Jr.
Amy Thorn
Debra Vaughn
Morris Waller

August
Bill Dupré
Slim Fontenot
Peggy LeVrier
Jorge Ramirez
JoAnn Treat
Judy Weidner

September
Doris Allwright
Buffalo Allwright
Lois Boudreaux
Bill McCranor

Randall McDaniel
Meg Mendeck
Debra Stallings
Emmalee Striebeck
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Margarita & Peppers

Welcome to our new sponsor!  Now there’s
another reason to go enjoy this wonderful
restaurant (as if the great food weren’t enough)!

Conveniently located on the West Loop 336, just north
of the intersection with Highway 105 W.

Great Tasting Food at Very Affordable Prices

Beautiful Décor
Large Selection of Delicious Entrées
Contemporary Menu with its Roots in Classic

Traditional Cuisine

Private and Corporate Catering

Give Margarita & Peppers a Try and See Why

Folks in Three States (and Mexico City)

Keep Coming Back For More

We have all loved our dining experiences at
Margarita & Peppers.  Keep it up and . . . .

Support our Sponsors!
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Coushatta Camellia
Society loves its
NEW meeting place!

We’ve been meeting now for 2 years at the
First Christian Church at 3500 North Loop 336
West, in Conroe.  The church is not far from the
intersection with highway 2854, and can be
reached from Interstate Highway 45 most easily
by taking either exit 84 (Loop 336 S ) or exit 88
(Loop 336 N) and proceeding west around the
loop to the church, which lies on the west side of
the road.

Hmmm - does this location look familiar?  It
SHOULD!  The First Christian Church gymna-
sium is where CCS holds its annual Camellia Show
each January.  We won’t be meeting in the gym, however,
but the church Parlor, which can be reached through the
door opening onto the covered drop-off area.

Our meeting day will remain the first Tuesday
evening of each month, from September through April.
Meeting time will still be 6:30 p.m. for fellowship and
7:00 p.m. for the meeting.

Check out the remodeling that has been done this past
year.  The new ceramic tile floor in the parlor will make it so
much easier to keep clean, and is lovely.

Many thanks to the First Christian Church for this
wonderful opportunity!  Members -- let’s make
sure we don’t wear out our welcome -- help
clean up after the meetings!


